KPFA Community Advisory Board Report to LSB,

June 14, 2014 

The CAB usually meets monthly on the third Sunday  at KPFA from 11 to 1. All are welcome. 

The Community Advisory Board hosted a second Town Hall meeting, co-sponsored with Overcomers with Hope (OWH), a non-profit organization that trains at risk youth in television and digital arts media production at the Marcus Garvey building in West Oakland. There was music from  Rahman Jamal and his student, 3 break out groups explored topics including: urban gardening and health, KPFA governance and political and racial justice.  There was a large group summery in which numerous people spoke to the need to reestablish a KPFA Program Council. Follow up from that event may include a possible partnership with OWH for live stream broadcasting
The Community Advisory Board had a table at the June 6, Oakland First Fridays event and we spoke with hundreds of people, introducing KPFA and asking people about their interests and opinions and inviting them to the June 21st  Town Hall meeting at Eastside Arts Alliance.

We received an email from First Fridays organizers saying that they are excited that we are interested in participating in Oakland First Fridays and that they would “love to create a strong partnership with such a great community leader”. They asked if KPFA would be interested in being a media sponsor with them.  The CAB appreciates the opportunity to have a presence at Oakland First Fridays and to get input  from the community about people’s interests. We are in the process of following up with the Station Management and staff about partnership with Oakland First Fridays.  Please contact the CAB if you would like to work on this. 

CAB members have had feedback from many individuals and representatives of organizations about the elimination of the Morning Mix program. CAB members spoke with people at three rallies held in front of the station and at the interviews for the new station manager. More listeners have sought out and attended CAB meetings primarily to discuss this change. 
 We continue to hear requests from listeners for restoration of the Morning Mix. They express the need for local and diverse sharing of information on cultural, political, economic, human rights and environmental issues during driving time.  People have expressed appreciation for how the Morning Mix programmers are involved in local community concerns, plans and actions on the air in a timely way.

Our next CAB Town Hall meeting is on June 21 at the EastSide Arts Alliance form 1 to 3 PM at 2277 International Blvd. 

For more information, please email cab.kpfa@gmail.com
